


December 7, 2020 - After a request from several 

members of the public, City Council directed staff to 

begin a discussion related to (re)naming or recognizing 

Lou Profumo at the San Leandro (Baseball) Ball Park  



• Code provides the procedures for naming/renaming 
properties and facilities such as a buildings, structures, parks, 
etc. to celebrate those individuals who have made a 
significant contribution to the City  

• The Code specifies that the Rules Committee shall review the
requested name change and then forward the matter to the
appropriate Board or Commission for further review and
recommendation to the City Council



The individual for whom a facility is to be named must be deceased at
least 180 days;

The individual must have been one of the following:

 Long-term resident of the community or owner of a business in the
community who has made significant, notable, and tangible
contributions;

• Elected official or employee of the City whose accomplishments and
contributions to the community clearly demonstrate a commitment
over and beyond that which would otherwise be normally associated
with the performance of their work;



 There must be a well-defined connection between the contributions of
the individual and the property or facility; and

• Next of kin of the individual for whom the facility is currently named
should be notified





• January 27, 2021 - the Rules Committee discussed the item.  Asked staff 
to research Mr. Profumo’s background. 

 No issues of concern

• April 7, 2021  - the Parks and Recreation voted unanimously to 
recommend that the City Council rename the San Leandro Ball Field to 
“Lou Profumo Field” and placing a plaque in a prominent location in the 
stands.














